
IDAHO STATE TRAPSHOOTING ASSOCIATION
13820 3RD Ave West
Orofino, Idaho  83544
Joe_istasecretary@outlook.com


August 18, 2017

To Idaho Gun Clubs
 

Regarding: 	Idaho State Trapshooting Association Fees
		Scheduling ATA shoots for 2018 Target Year

I am pleased to report that the ISTA Board of Directors reduced the state fees at their recent meeting. This change in fees is effective September 1, 2017.  

The new fee will be $.02/target or $2.00/hundred targets.  

Fees are paid to the ISTA at the conclusion of any scheduled ATA shoot in the State of Idaho.  I have sent a revised form that can be utilized to submit fees to each club. If you have questions about this fee change please does not hesitate to contact me. There is also one under links/forms on this website.

We are in the process of scheduling ATA shoots for the 2018 Target Year.  I have also sent the form for scheduling shoots.  You can send the completed form to me, or scan it and submit it by email. You can also print this form from forms on this website or the ATA website.

The Board of Directors is interested in hearing from shooters across the state about ideas to improve the annual State Shoot, and increase shooting in Idaho.  Please do not hesitate to contact any of us. Contact information is on the website.

I’m trying to update the Idaho Gun Club mailing/contact list.  I’d like names, address & emails of the contacts for each club.  You can send it with your shoot application, email it through the website or email it to me at the above address.




Joe Eichert
ISTA Secretary/Treasurer



